WHITLEY MEMORIAL C of E AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL



Gordon Terrace Bedlington Northumberland NE22 5DE

Tel: 01670 822994

Email: <u>admin@whitley.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher – Mrs Claire Gray

'Let your light shine' – Matthew 5:16 Our Current Core Value: Compassion



11.11.22

Dear Whitley Family,

I was so proud of all our children today during both the in-school Peace Service and the Act of Remembrance at the Bedlington War Memorial. Thank you to all the children for learning their parts so well.

Next week is an equally busy week as we have both Anti-bullying week and Children in Need.

Attendance Winners

Congratulations to both Prudhoe and Mitford classes who were joint winners with 96.8%.

West Bedlington Town Council Remembrance Day Service Sunday 13th November 2022

If you are attending this event, please meet Mrs Robertson and Mrs Townsend outside the Salvation Army at 2pm. All children must be accompanied by an adult at all times.

Anti-bullying Week

Next week is anti-bullying week. The children will be doing lessons about this during the week. We are launching the week with **Odd Socks Day** on Monday. The children can come to school wearing odd socks to celebrate that we are all unique.

Children in Need

Next Friday is Children in Need and this will be a non-uniform day and we will be collecting donations for this worthy cause. This year's theme is SPOTS. Why not wear something spotty!! We will be holding a special assembly at 9.00am with the theme of The Great British Bake Off. Come and watch the children help the teachers to make a showstopper cake!



Clube

Our new clubs have been really successful this week. I have listed them all on our website. Unfortunately, they are all now full but we will be running different clubs after Christmas to give everyone an opportunity to join in.

Parent Story Sharing

Please remember that you are invited to share a story with your child from 2.30pm onwards on Thursday.

School Food Bank- Helping our Whitley Family

Thank you all so much for your harvest donations which can now, as I explained in my Harvest newsletter, be shared with our own Whitley families. We realise how difficult it is at the moment for lots of people in our community. The food is in the porch for families to help themselves to. (Please bring your own bag.) Next Friday we will send any remaining food to the Salvation Army.



Have a nice weekend Mrs Gray











